
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

10th February 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                 
 
Reception – Year 6 Parent/Teacher Consultations 11th & 12th March 2025 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a Parent/Teacher Consultation which will give you and 
your child’s teacher an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress.  The meetings will be face 
to face appointments on Tuesday 11th March 4-7pm & Wednesday 12th March 3.30-5.30pm. 
 
Meeting appointments are available for booking via The Arbor App and become open for self-
scheduling on Wednesday 12th February at 6pm.   
 
Please note, nursery and preschool parents will have an opportunity to meet with the 
teachers in the summer term and full details will be sent home closer to the time. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the Arbor App please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Martin 
in the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
 


